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Mon 2  Yr10 Rugby v Exmouth @HCC 4pm 
Last date to complete the parent survey 

Tues 3 n/a 

Wed 4 U12/13 Football @ Uffculme leaving 3pm 

Thu 5 Yr11 Rugby @ Sidmouth leaving 3pm  
Parent Engagement Group 6—7pm @ HCC 

Fri 6 HLC Primary Gym Festival @ HCC (am) 
 

Over the next two weeks, students will receive a home    
learning booklet for Spanish (yrs 7 and 8) or French (yr 
9).  This will replace the Spanish or French home learning cur-
rently completed in their purple books. It is designed to     
improve the recall of the key vocabulary and structures.   

Each week they will concentrate on Vocabulary of the Week 
(VotW) and a Sentence of the Week (SotW) which are all in 
the Knowledge Organiser. Students will be shown how to 
complete this in their Spanish or French lessons and should 
complete a page each week referring to their Knowledge   
Organiser. Any questions, please do get in touch.  
                                                    Muchas gracias, The MFL team. 

 

Uniform: As the weather has now cooled, students are expected to wear blazers at all times   

unless they have asked and been given permission to remove. Whilst playing sport at social times in 
the active zone, blazers can be removed. Ties are to be worn every day please, with the top button 
fastened. The uniform policy states that students should wear plain black full-length tailored       
trousers . Please ensure that trousers are not excessively skinny or baggy and that they are worn full 
length and on the waist (not low slung). Leggings, denim, jean-style, canvas, flare or corduroy      
trousers are not acceptable. Skirts should be black, tailored, A line and knee length. If you have any 
concerns about being able to purchase the appropriate uniform then please contact us; we will be 
happy to support. 

  Parent/carer survey:  Please remember to share your feedback, positive or constructive, via our survey here    
                                The survey will close at the end of the day on Monday (2nd October). Thanks in advance.  

http://edurio.com/poll/EHkdt4

